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PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 

Monday-Thursday   8:30am-4:00pm  

    (closed noon to 1:00) 

 

Friday     8:30am-Noon 

 

815-633-6311 

 

parish@stbridgetlovespark.org 

 

Call the Parish Office to: 

Register as a New Parishioner, Schedule a  

Baptism, or Schedule a Wedding 

Please call at least six months before your wedding. 

 

You may also register as a new parishioner on 

the parish website. 

����������	
��

Saturday  4:30pm 

Sunday  7:00am, 8:15am 

   10:00am, 11:30am 

Daily Mass 

Monday-Saturday 7:00am, 8:15am  
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Monday-Saturday  8:15am 

Sunday   10:00am 
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Saturday 8:45-10:00am 
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Reverend Msgr Steve Knox - Pastor 

sknox@rockforddiocese.org 

Reverend Sean Grismer - Associate Pastor 

frgrismer@gmail.com  

Reverend John McNamara - Associate Pastor 

jmcnamara@rockforddiocese.org 

Deacons 

Philip Abel, William Riseley, 

Rick Broderick, John Gibson 
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St. Bridget Food Pantry 

   

The next distribution day will be Wednesday, August 5th, from 4:00pm until 6:00pm 

Any questions or if you would like to volunteer, please call Deacon Phil Abel at 815-262-1847  

 

THE PANTRY IS IN NEED OF: Canned vegetables, canned fruit, brownie or cookie mixes, 

crackers, and Hamburger Helper.  THANK YOU! 
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Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

    “…there were even left overs…” 

 

 In today’s gospel, we hear of the miraculous multiplication of the loaves and 

fishes.  There was a huge throng of people gathered around Jesus, many of them 

in need of healing.  Jesus was moved with pity for them, and he cured the sick.  The 

disciples of Jesus are worried that there will not be enough food for such a large 

crowd.  Jesus assures them there will be enough.  The fives loaves and two fish be-

come enough as Jesus takes the loaves and fishes, blesses them, and then shares 

them.  There is enough for everyone and there are even leftovers. 

 This is a very Eucharistic gospel, and it points to what we continue to do at Mass.  We take, 

bless, and share.  The Eucharist is at the heart of our faith, and it is the Lord himself who is that spir-

itual nourishment given to us.  The providence of God is expressed in this Gospel.  We are like Jesus’ 

disciples who are oftentimes burdened by anxieties and worries.  We wonder how we will manage 

the struggles of life and if God will provide.  We can rest assured that there will always be difficulties 

in life, but we can also know that Jesus will be there for us as he was for that huge crowd of people 

assembled in today’s Gospel.  As we receive him in the Eucharist or through our spiritual communion, 

he will give us the grace of hope, courage, and perseverance.   During this time of pandemic strug-

gles, may our Eucharistic Lord bless us with all the graces we need to live our faith with hopefulness 

and joy. 

 Over the next two weeks, the children of our parish who have been preparing for First Holy 

Communion will receive the Lord for the first time.  This celebration needed to be postponed back in 

April because of the pandemic.  Let us pray for these children and their families so that they can be 

strengthened as Jesus’ disciples.  On August 9

th

 those who were preparing for the Easter sacraments 

through the RCIA process will be received into the Church at a special Mass for them.  Most of them 

will be receiving the Eucharist for the first time.  Jesus provided the nourishment for this large crowd 

who gathered in the Gospel scene, and he continues to provide nourishment for us through the Eu-

charist when we gather for Mass.  Please lift up a few extra prayers for these children and adults who 

will be receiving Jesus in the Eucharist for the first time. 

 

Thank You! 

 

 I would like to thank all of you for your cooperation at Mass.  Our bishop has asked all of us to 

wear masks at Mass in order to create a safe environment for all who attend.  When you are in the 

pews, we ask that you wear them at all times and not pull them down so that your nose is exposed.  

At this time, we also ask that everyone receive Communion on the hand.  Some parishioners are 

struggling with this because they were taught to receive on the tongue.  Please know that you are not 

doing anything wrong, and you are not being irreverent by receiving on the hand.  The bishop has the 

authority to provide directives for the well-being of the Church.  We can trust that this is the will of 

God during this time of pandemic.  Once we are in a better place in this coronavirus battle, former 

practices will return.  As you receive Communion in the hand, please consume right away and be 

careful as you put the Host in your mouth.  It is a bit awkward taking off a mask or adjusting it as you 

receive Holy Communion.  May God bless all of you!  

 

New AC Units and Drinking Fountains at St. Bridget School 

 

 We had a great response to the request to help fund the school air conditioning/drinking foun-

tain project.  We reached the goal so I am truly grateful for the awesome response.  With the mask 

requirement, it became imperative that we air condition the classrooms.  Students will have their 

own water bottles so we needed to do a drinking fountain upgrade that allows them to fill their water 

bottles in a safe manner.  We will be doing the installations over the next couple of weeks in time for 

the start of the school year.  Thank you for your generous support! 

 

In Christ, 

 

Msgr. Steve Knox 



High School Ministry:  Praise & Worship 

 

 High School Ministry Family, we are so thankful that we fi-

nally get to worship together again!  Join us on Thursday, Au-

gust 6th for Praise and Worship from 7:15-8:15PM outside be-

hind the rectory.  We will be worshiping around a bonfire this 

week but will continue to be social distancing!  This will be led by 

Youth Ministers, Ashley Munroe and Jake Washington.  Be on the 

lookout for more upcoming dates and as always, bring a mask! 

 

 If you have any questions please contact Ashley Munroe at:  

amunroe@stbridgetlovespark.org 

Stay healthy, stay safe, and stay kind!  St. Bridget Student Ministries 

Monday Evening Praise and Worship Gatherings 

7:00-7:45pm in Church (also live streamed) 

 

 Each Monday evening from 7:00-7:45pm, we will have praise and worship in the church with 

Eucharistic Adoration.  The gathering will also be live streamed.  We ask those who attend to wear 

a face covering, and we will have the church set up for social distancing.  The evening will be led by 

our priests.  The music genre will be contemporary Christian music led by Jake Washing-

ton and some of our young adults.      

These evenings allow us to connect with the Lord in a special way and be led into deeper 

spiritual waters through Adoration and uplifting, prayerful music.  We all need peace of mind and 

peace of heart so please consider joining us on Monday evenings! 

   Interested in Becoming Catholic? 

 

Are You Interested in Becoming Catholic?  Have you ever thought about join-

ing the Catholic Church?  Are you unbaptized but feel a call from God to draw 

closer to Him and the Church?  Were you raised in a Protestant tradition but 

now feel drawn toward Catholicism?  Are you a baptized Catholic who has 

never celebrated First Communion or Confirmation?  Is your spouse or fiancé Catholic and per-

haps you would like to share in his or her faith?  If baptized Catholic, but have never received Con-

firmation?  If so, we’d invite you to consider entering into the RCIA process (Rite of Christian Initia-

tion of Adults) which begins in the Fall.  This process helps participants enter into full communion 

with the Church at Easter.  Through weekly meetings you will learn about the Catholic faith with 

many others who will be on a similar journey.  If you would like more information on RCIA, please 

contact Fr. Sean Grismer at 815-633-6311 or email him at frgrismer@gmail.com 

Daily Masses, Confession Schedule, Live Streaming Schedule, and Prayer Times 

 

 We are celebrating our regular weekday Monday through Saturday Masses at 7:00am and 

8:15am.  There is no need to call in and reserve a seat at Mass, since the church is set up for social 

distancing.  There is plenty of space.  We have a volunteer who is present to assist. 

  We are celebrating the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturdays from 8:45am-10:00am.  

Confession stations are outdoors underneath the parish center canopy and the school canopy next 

to the parking lot.  We ask that you wear a mask. 

  We continue to live stream our 8:15am Mass Monday through Saturday, and our 10:00am 

Mass on Sunday.  We are having Eucharistic Adoration/Prayer Wednesday and Friday from 

7:00pm-7:45pm in the church.  There is no need to sign up to participate, you can come any even-

ing that works for you. 



Diocesan Stewardship Appeal 2020—Update 

 

 Thank you so much for your support on the Diocesan Stewardship Appeal.  Even 

during these challenging times, the parish has responded in a very positive way.    

   

 As you may be aware, this important appeal supports all our important diocesan 

ministries. It funds seminarian education to help our future priests in their seminary for-

mation.  Our parish has been blessed by the presence of seminarians Connor Orabutt and 

Eric Scheifels the past three months.  They will be returning to Mundelein Seminary in late 

August to continue their preparation for priesthood.  The appeal helps to support Catholic 

Charities ministries around the diocese.  Also supported are our Catholic Education and 

Religious Education Offices, Permanent Diaconate Formation, Marriage and Family, Deaf 

Apostolate, and many other vital ministries which ultimately benefit the parishes. 

 

 Each parish is given a target amount toward the overall diocesan budget, which this 

year has been decreased 10% because of the impact of the pandemic.  Our parish is asked 

to contribute $112,556 as our fair share of the diocesan budget.  If it is possible for you to 

contribute $250 over the course of the year it would be greatly appreciated.  Some may be 

able to pledge more, and others less in light of your circumstances.  It is also possible for 

you to make a pledge online by going to www.rockforddiocese.org/donate to donate 

easily and securely.  Any shortfall will need to be made up out of our operating budget at 

the parish, and any excess will come back to the parish to help support our ministry 

needs. 

 Please give some prayerful consideration to this Appeal.  I know these are challeng-

ing times but we will do the best we can do.  On behalf of Bishop Malloy, I would like to 

thank you for your support of our Diocesan Church.  God bless you always! 

 

In Christ, 

 

Msgr. Steve Knox  
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Adoration Chapel is Open 

 

Bishop Malloy has given us permission for Adoration Chapels to re-open!  We are doing this in a 

gradual way.  Many of our regular adorers are not ready to come back so we will need to go slow-

ly.  We have Eucharistic Adoration Monday through Friday in the chapel from 7:45am-7:00pm.  

The Adoration Chapel will be set up for no more than eight participants with social distancing.  

We would ask participants to wear a face covering. 

GOSPEL MEDITATION - ENCOURAGE DEEPER UNDERSTANDING OF SCRIPTURE 

 

August 2, 2020 — 18

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Many people in our world are hungry and thirsty. This hunger and thirst go well beyond physical 

needs for food, security, and shelter. Many are emotionally and spiritually parched, too. Behind 

every act of violence is a soul who hungers. People live with relationships that actually starve 

them. They are abused, exploited, disrespected, laughed at, and marginalized. There is a lot of 

confusion and inner pain that needs to be acknowledged and expressed. We all long to be under-

stood and loved, even when our inner demons or who I am make it difficult to be. Do you live 

with inner confusion and pain? Folks often wander through life without any real direction or pur-

pose and take their cues from what seems satisfying or popular at the moment. The deeper dots 

of our lives can easily remain unconnected, and we can find ourselves without grounding, pur-

pose, or real happiness. Life becomes shallow and without real purpose as we hunger and thirst 

for an ultimate love. 

 

It’s easier to see the physical hungers and thirsts. We try to respond to these as best we can. 

Much more needs to be done. With all that God’s earth can provide, nobody ought to face sleep 

at night with a belly that’s empty. It’s sinful. It’s unjust. But isn’t all hunger unjust? It doesn’t need 

to be, and it should not be. Just as no one ought to be physically hungry and thirsty, there is real-

ly no need to be emotionally or spiritually deficient either. If we have more privileges at our fin-

gertips, it is easier to try to satisfy our emotional and spiritual hungers and thirst by acting on im-

pulse or self-indulgence, carelessly following passions, or by seeking self-destructive ways to dull 

the ache of emptiness. 

 

Folks need to know where to look for nourishment and need the right friends to help them find 

it. We may not think that we have enough to respond to and to satisfy all of the needs, but we do. 

It doesn’t take much. Five loaves and two fish provided for a huge crowd. With God, all things are 

possible. Our faith provides the direction for where God’s children must go to find the nourish-

ment they seek. It also tells us how to structure life so that justice and equity can be a reality for 

all. It also tells us how to respond to pain, sinfulness, and confusion. Come to the water and then 

help another get there. 

 

©LPi 

Divorced and Healing 

 

Divorced and Healing is an open and ongoing support group that helps individuals cope and 

heal from divorce and separation.  Speakers and faith sharing are offered throughout the 

year.  Whether recently divorced or 20+ years divorced, this group is for you.  Anyone in the 

greater Rockford area who continues to struggle with healing and forgiveness is invited to 

attend.  

 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, August 12th at 6:30pm in the Parish 

Center, Room A.  We will observe social distancing and ask that you wear a 

mask. 





WEEKLY COLLECTION INCOME  

FOR THE WEEK OF 

JULY 26, 2020 

 

Registered Families                   2,162 

 

Sunday Envelopes  $10,416.00 

Offertory  $355.00 

Online  (203) $6961.53 

 

Total for the week  $17,732.53 

WITH SYMPATHY 

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul in 

Heaven of: 

 

Geraldine Belknap 

Please Welcome! 

 

 Our parish community welcomes the 

following parishioners that have registered: 

 

Luz Alonso 

Kathy Baker 

Nathan & Grace Canonigo 

Chelle Cascio 

Josh & Kelsey Cooper 

Monica Czerwiec 

Jill Dennis 

Lauren Hagedorn 

Katie Loehr 

Neil & Phillis Maloney 

Niki Massoth 

Maura McCarthy 

Bob & Ilean McNamara 

Rich & Diane Nowicki 

Kate Oteng-Bediako 

Peggy Perrin  

Taylor & Kate Riley 

Jacob Ruppert 

Mike & Jenn Schroeder 

Randy & Anna Toye 

Dan & Kate Walls 

St. Bridget  Electronic Giving 

 

Do you want to transition away from enve-

lopes and contribute electronically?  It is 

the Earth and Budget Friendly Way to go!  It 

saves our parish money not sending 

monthly envelopes.  Visit our website at 

www.stbridgetlovespark.org and go to the 

home tab and drop down to the online giv-

ing tab.  You will be directed to the St. Brid-

get Online Giving Page.  Set up each way in 

which you would like to contribute.  If you 

have any questions or need help, please 

call Lynn at the parish office at 815-633-

6311. It is also fine to continue to receive 

envelopes through the mail. 

SEASONS OF HOPE  

Grief Support Group 

 

Are you grieving the loss of a loved one? 

Please come to this new Christ-centered  se-

ries where we seek to find hope in the midst 

of sorrow.  Anyone in the greater Rockford ar-

ea who is mourning the loss of a loved one is 

encouraged to attend and  invited to bring a 

guest. Please join us. 

 

     Next Meeting:  Monday, August 24, 2020 

     Time:  5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

     Location:  Hospitality Room of Church  

 

Our sessions will involve meditation on Sacred 

Scripture, grounded in our Catholic faith, and 

no-pressure group discussion. Bring your Bi-

ble. For more information or to let us know 

that you would like to attend, please contact 

Kay Ethington at 815-877-1744 or email her at  

kethington@stbridgetlovespark.org 

 

Future meeting Dates:  8/24, 9/21, 9/28, 

10/5, 10/19, 11/2, 11/16, 12/7, 12/21 

August 2—Eighteenth 

Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

 

In the Gospel, Jesus says: 

“There is no need for them to 

go away; give them some 

food yourselves,” and taking 

the five loaves and two fish, 

he blest them and gave them to the disciples 

to feed the crowd. 

 

Know that your gift to the Society of St. Vin-

cent de Paul to help those living in poverty 

touches many lives just like the loaves and 

fishes.  
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MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

 

Monday, August 3

rd

 

7:00 am Margaret Kalinowski & Evelyn 

 Krogman 

8:15 am Gilbert Sparhawk 

Tuesday, August 4

th

 

7:00 am Mass of Thanksgiving for the 

 Priest of the Rockford Diocese 

8:15 am Matilde Balsita 

Wednesday, August 5

th

 

7:00 am Don Pflipsen 

8:15 am Dorris Franchini 

Thursday, August 6

th

 

7:00 am Mass of Thanksgiving for Cecelia 

 Salazar 

8:15 am Jeanne Highstreet 

Friday, August 7

th

 

7:00 am M.T. Mammen & Ruby Mammen 

8:15 am Joe & Helen Kleparski 

Saturday, August 8

th

 

7:00 am Kathleen Schutz 

8:15 am Larry Crawford 

4:30 pm The Bertrand Family 

Sunday, August 9

th

 

7:00 am Sarah Armato 

8:15 am Gerald Powers 

10:00 am People of St. Bridget 

11:30 am Michael O’Brien 

1

st

 Sunday of the month at 4:00 pm  

Croatian Mass 

 

2

nd

 Sunday of the month at 5:00 pm  

Filipino Mass 

 

3

rd

 Saturday of the month at 8:15 am 

The Respect Life Mass 

Mary’s Corner 

 

When I am doing housework 

or yardwork, I like to sing 

hymns to Our Lady.  I will pray 

my own words as I sing.  I feel 

close to Our Lady when I do 

this and it is my way of telling 

her that I love her.  Do you have a special 

way to show your love to Our Lady?  

Prayer to Mary During the  

Coronavirus Pandemic 

 

From Our Holy Father, 

Pope Francis 

 

O Mary, you always shine on our 

path as a sign of salvation and of 

hope. We entrust ourselves to 

you, Health of the Sick, who at the cross took part in 

Jesus’ pain, keeping your faith firm. You, Salvation of 

the Roman People, know what we need, and we are 

sure you will provide so that, as in Cana of Galilee, 

we may return to joy and to feasting after this time 

of trial. Help us, Mother of Divine Love, to conform 

to the will of the Father and to do as we are told by 

Jesus, who has taken upon himself our sufferings 

and carried our sorrows to lead us, through the 

cross, to the joy of the Resurrection. 

 

Amen 

Priest Mass Schedule for 

August 8

th 

and 9

th 

 

4:30 pm Msgr. Steve Knox 

7:00 am Fr. John McNamara 

8:15 am Fr. Sean Grismer 

10:00 am Fr. Sean Grismer 

11:30 am Msgr. Steve Knox 

Readings for the week of  

August 2, 2020 

 

Sunday: Is 55:1-3/Ps 145:8-9, 15-16, 17-18 [cf. 

16]/Rom 8:35, 37-39/Mt 14:13-21  

 

Monday: Jer 28:1-17/Ps 119:29, 43, 79, 80, 95, 

102 [68b]/Mt 14:22-36  

 

Tuesday: Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22/Ps 102:16-18, 

19-21, 29 and 22-23 [17]/Mt 14:22-36 

or Mt 15:1-2, 10-14  

 

Wednesday: Jer 31:1-7/Jer 31:10, 11-12ab, 13 [cf. 

10d]/Mt 15:21-28  

 

Thursday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9 [1a, 

9a]/2 Pt 1:16-19/Mt 17:1-9  

 

Friday: Na 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7/Dt 32:35cd-36ab, 

39abcd, 41 [39c]/Mt 16:24-28  

 

Saturday: Hb 1:12—2:4/Ps 9:8-9, 10-11, 12-13 

[11b]/Mt 17:14-20  

 

Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a/Ps 85:9, 10, 11-12, 

13-14 [8]/Rom 9:1-5/Mt 14:22-33  



Guardian Angel Envelope 

 

Once every two months, we will have an enve-

lope in the contribution envelope packet that 

gets sent out to parishioners.  Proceeds from 

the Guardian Angel envelope will go to help pro-

vide temporary tuition support to our school 

families that are undergoing struggles because 

of sickness or employment issues.  This will help 

them to keep their children in our school during 

tough times.  If you would like more information 

on how to contribute to the Guardian Angel 

Fund, please contact Principal Mary Toldo at the 

school. 

Respect Life Ministry 

  

      Christ Our HOPE in Every Season of Life 

  

During the month of August we will be praying 

for those with chronic illness like diabetes, 

heart disease, cancer, and the Corona vi-

rus.  May our prayers assist them through their 

struggles. 

 

Saturday, August 15th 

Respect Life Mass at 8:15am 

 

Monthly Respect Life Rosary – Friday, August 

14:  Memorial of Saint Maximilian Kolbe.  Maxi-

milian was born in Russian Poland. As a young 

Franciscan friar, he began the Marian move-

ment of the Knights Immaculata.  He was ar-

rested in February 1941 and sent to Ausch-

witz.  He offered to take the place of a fellow 

prisoner sentenced to the starvation bun-

ker.  He died as a “martyr of charity” on August 

14, 1941.  Please pray a Rosary anytime this day 

for the respect of all life from the moment of 

natural conception to natural death.  

  

Contact Shirley Poole at 815-654-9416 for all 

Respect Life information. 

  

“A baby crying during Mass is a blessing.” 

God does not love us because we 

are valuable. We are valuable be-

cause God loves us.  God loves eve-

ry child He sends into the 

world.  Pray and work to end abor-

tion and euthanasia. 

 St. Bridget Knights of Columbus, Council 

4330 is part of the world’s largest Catholic Fra-

ternal Organization.  Our purpose is to serve St. 

Bridget’s families, Seminarians and our commu-

nity.  Our meetings are the second Tuesday of 

the month at 7:30pm in Mitchell Parish Center 

in the Hall.  Before the meeting, we say the ro-

sary starting at 7:00pm in the Hall. 

 We are seeking like-minded men who are 

interested in join us.  Please contact Grand 

Knight, Martin Reyes, at 815-988-2734 or email 

Council4330KofC@gmail.com. 

Saint Rita Chaplet 

Starting Again 

 

“No problem is to small to bring to Saint Rita.  

She will draw you closed to the Heart of  

Jesus, and she will not fail you!” 

 

Saint Rita of Cascia is a most powerful Interces-

sor to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and is best 

know for interceding in the most hopeless and 

impossible  cases.  We will be praying the Chap-

let to Saint Rita of Cascia at 9:00am following 

the 8:15am Mass on every second Thursday of 

the month.  We will be meeting in the child care 

room in the Church starting Thursday, August 

13th.  Rosaries, chaplet copies, and prayer cards 

will be available.  Please remember to wear your 

mask, and we will be social distancing. 

 

For more information or questions, please con-

tact Sid Papini at 815-985-3404 or email 

papini72@aol.com 
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Baptisms:  A Pre-Baptismal Instruction class is 

required.  Call the Parish Office for a reservation.  

 

Marriages: Couples planning marriage should 

contact one of the priests at least six months in 

advance.  A Diocesan Pre-Marriage Seminar is 

required. 

 

DEVOTIONS 

Novena of Perpetual Help  

Wednesday Evenings at 5:30pm 

Family Rosary 

20 minutes before daily Masses and Sunday 

morning at 6:40am before the 7:00am Mass and 

7:55am before the 8:15am Mass 

 

PERPETUAL ADORATION   

Begins on Sunday at 12:30pm and ends at 1:00pm 

on Saturday.  Please contact Rita Araoz at 815-277

-7118 for more information. 

 

BENEDICTION 

Every Saturday at 1:00pm in the chapel. 

 

BULLETIN NOTICES 

Must be in the Parish Office in writing by 4:00pm 

Monday. 

 

REGISTRATION IN THE PARISH 

We are thrilled that you would like to be part of 

the St. Bridget family!  Please go to our website at 

stbridgetlovespark.org under the tab New to St. 

Bridget to get a registration form.  You can also 

pick one up at the office.  Please call the parish 

office at 815-633-6311 if you have any questions. 

 

Parish Office                                                       815-633-6311 

Parish Office Fax Number                               815-633-6314 

 

Parish Staff  

Pastor, Msgr. Steve Knox 

sknox@rockforddiocese.org  

Associate Pastor, Fr. Sean Grismer 

frgrismer@gmail.com 

Associate Pastor, Fr. John McNamara 

jmcnamara@rockforddiocese.org  

Business Manager, Debbie VanSistine 

dvansistine@stbridgetlovespark.org      

Parish Secretary, Lynn Hagedorn 

lynnhagedorn@stbridetlovespark.org              

Administrative Assistant, Debby Brown     

debbrown@stbridgetlovespark.org                                                

Director of Youth Ministry, Ashley Munroe  

amunroe@stbridgetlovespark.org             

Director of Music Ministry, Dan Walls        

dwalls@stbridgetlovespark.org          

Director of Religious Education, Kay Ethington  

kethington@stbridgetlovespark.org                 815-633-6311                                                     

 

Parish School Staff                                            815-633-8255 

Principal, Mary Toldo 

mtoldo@stbridgetlovespark.org  

Secretary, Sharon Cook  

office@stbridgetlovespark.org  

 

Parish Ministries 

Eucharistic Adoration Coordinator 

Rita Araoz                                                              815-277-7118 

Carpenter’s Place Outreach Ministry  

Vince and Monica Kelso                                      815-978-1555 

Charismatic Prayer Group, Ron Bergman    815-654-8420 

Homebound Ministry, LeRoy and Moe Alt    815-765-2019 

Marriage Ministry, Mark and Barb Peterson          815-282-6642 

Our Lady of Consolation Ministry 

Pam Parnello                                                        815-904-3265 

Julie Rosenbaum                                                  815-871-0513 

Parish Prayer Chain 

Rose Trotter                                                          815-633-6681 

Karen Pflipsen                                                      815-289-6696 

Seasons of Hope Grief Support, Kay Ethington   

kethington@stbridgetlovespark.org                 815-877-1744 

St. Bridget Food Pantry                                    815-877-1664  

St. Vincent de Paul                                            815-708-7003 

That Man Is You 

Todd Hughes                                                        815-378-2589 

Joe Corrigan                                                          815-985-8550 

Women of St. Bridget, Ingrid Jansen              815-621-6281 

 

 

If you’re looking for a ministry not listed, 

please go to the St. Bridget Guide Book 

and Directory or visit the website at 

stbridgetlovespark.org and go to the 

Ministry Outreach Tab and click on 

Ministry Directory. 

Don’t take a summer vacation from 

your marriage, bring it into your 

marriage. 

Time with your spouse on a World-

wide Marriage Encounter weekend 

is an investment that will pay divi-

dends.  It is a weekend for married 

couples to get away from job, com-

puters, children, chores and phones – and focus 

on each other and God’s plan for your marriage.   

 

Sign up today to attend one of the upcoming 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends on 

Sept. 11-13 in Geneva, IL or Oct. 16-18 in 

Brookfield, WI. 

Early registration is highly recommended.  For 

more information visit our website at:  alife-

timeoflove.org or call (888) 574-5653.   

Para un fin de semana en español por favor lla-

men a Candelario y Emilia al 815-375-4250 


